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21st June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Geography Fieldwork 
 
As an essential part of the A Level Geography syllabus, students have to write an independent investigation, 
which is worth 20% of their final grade. In order to complete this, students are expected to collect primary data. 
As a result, two fieldtrip days have been organised for them on Monday 3rd July and Wednesday 5th July. We 
will be visiting Studland Beach and the local coastline over those two days.  
 
Transport will be by mini-bus. Students will be supervised at all times by members of the teaching staff.  
Students will be required to bring a clipboard (if they have one), pen and pencil, appropriate footwear, 
waterproof jacket (if required) and a lunch.  
 
It is parent’s responsibility to keep the school informed of any changes to contact numbers and medical 
information pertaining to their child.  Parents can update via The Parent Portal (accessible on a laptop or 
computer) and/or Arbor App (mobile version of the Parent Portal). We recommend the use of The Parent 
Portal/Arbor App to view and update your child’s details as it is the quickest and most secure way to keep all 
your details up to date. If you would like any support with this please contact our IT Helpdesk on 01425 625 
431.If your child has a medical condition/disability, please ensure that your child is not participating in this 
activity against your doctor’s advice. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss A Gardiner 
Deputy Head of Humanities 
" ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reply Slip – Return to Geography Teacher by Friday 30th June 
 
Re: Geography Fieldwork  
 
Student’s Name: …………………………………………….    Tutor Group: ………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the AS fieldtrips as detailed in your letter dated 21st June 2023. 
 
I undertake to keep the school informed of any changes in contact numbers or medical information 
pertaining to my child. 
 
Signature ………………………………………….…                    Date ……………………………………. 
                                    Parent/Carer 
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